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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

This is one of the most pristine and vital wilderness areas in Montana. Maintaining this area as roadless, and not

logging it recklessly leave critical habitat intact. 

Clear flowing water come from areas such as these, animals and plants thrive in areas like these...we never lose

by protecting these valuable places, as a matter of fact, Montana has proven over and over the opposite to be

true. Our wilderness-our Wild!-these outdoors are our most valuable assets.

Leave them untouched and as is. 

 

 

 

I have yet to go to the great burn area, as far as I might remember. It doesnt mean we didnt go there when I was

young, my parents took us everywhere wild! 

I hope to go one day, in the condition is is today, not logged, not motorized and destroyed. 

 

 

 

Leave it completely as it is now. No changes. 

 

 

 

Please do not destroy the completely intact habitats that are the HRA. 

Some places should remain wild. 

 

 

 

Incredible blue ribbon trout waters! 

While Kelly creek is much more well know and more used, and for sure has exceptional hiking, backpacking and

camping  let alone beauty  its important to note that Cayuse creek is a major tributary to Kelly creek and has

some incredible fishing and majestic beauty. Wildlife and scenic beauty abound. 

 

 

 

Theres so much to cover its hard to sum up. Lets touch on the largest inland rainforest that could be destroyed;

how about the crucial habitat for imperiled species such as wolverines, lynx, fisher, salmon,

Steelhead and bull trout, let alone others! In a watershed area.

There is entirely too much to touch one, but the reckless destruction of these areas is unnecessary. 

Unless someone like you cares a whole awful lot, its not going to get better. Its just not. 

 

 

 



Thank you to the FS team who works to put together a workable plan for the benefit of the forest, for the good of

the land and truly for the people.

Thank you for the work of the people who have taken the time to care for the critical habitat of the plants, the

animals and the clean, fresh water. To realize that clear cutting causes destruction that harms generations of

animals, people, plants and soil. 

The


